
From: MattJen Korcek
To: SED Exhibits
Subject: RE: SB801
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 9:35:23 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I highly encourage a YES vote on SB801. Children that are taught the safe handling and
respect of a firearm is a necessity.  Back in the 1950's children were taught firearm safety in
school, many schools even had ranges in the hall for .22 caliber practice.  These children, then
went on to teach their children firearm safety because they had been taught how important it
was.  Somewhere down the line the communication was broken and now we have children
who do not know how to respect a firearm.  Children now days play these first person shooter
games with no consequences for actions on them, thinking that they can just wait and reset
after getting killed or killing someone on the games.  When in real life, the consequences are
much more dire.

The importance of the Safe handling and respect of a firearm can not be overstated!  Please
vote YES on SB801.

Thank you

Jennifer D Korcek
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